
 

  

 
14th October 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 96% 99% 99% 98% 97% 96% 98% 97% 

Lates 6 10 7 2 1 7 3 5 

Well Done Buttercup and Rose! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

This week in school… 
Year 3 – have been thinking about using their maths skills in real life by counting up 
coins and finding change. They have also worked hard to develop descriptive language 
in their stories and are ready to be published. 
Year 4 – have been creating their very own fables which have a strong moral and teach 
a valuable lesson. In Maths, they have been consolidating their understanding of 
estimation and using this to check their answers. They have also learnt how to use the 
inverse. 
Year 5 – have been writing up their Coke and Mentos experiment using detailed 
scientific vocabulary. In Maths, they have been looking at rounding and estimation 
when working out word problems. 
Year 6 – have been studying poetry techniques and have started to produce some great 
poems. In Maths, they have started to look at efficient written methods for 
multiplication and division. Everyone also looked fantastic in their costumes this week! 
 
 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Daisy! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Lacey and 
Connor 

Buttercup 
Lily and 
Ahmad 

Rose 
Jake and 
Zinnia 

Primrose 
Simran 
and 
Suehellen 

Daffodil 
Charlie M 
and 
Sophie 

Snowdrop 
Jack and 
Jake 

Foxglove 
Owen and 
Callum 

Sunflower 
Ella and 
Lenai 

 Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Daisy and 

Primrose! 

19/20! 

Artists of the Week! 

Buttercup - Ahmad     
Rose – Tommy   

Snowdrop – Diddy  
Foxglove – Callum 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.6% 

IVJS Badminton Team 

The IVJS badminton team faced the 
Marish Primary Badminton team 

here in our hall on Monday evening. 
 We can announce that after a tense 

match, the IVJS team came away 
victorious due to their fabulous 

badminton skills. 
Congratulations to our team, Ella, 
Harvey, Nathalie, Harley, Julia and 

Jake who not only performed 
incredibly but won modestly 

showing that we not only have 
wonderful athletes here in the 
school, but we also have lovely 

human beings!  
Great job guys! 

Parents’ Evening 

This half term’s Parents’ Evenings will take place 
the first week back after the half term. 

The evenings will be held on Wednesday 2nd 
November between 3.30pm and 5.30pm and 

again on Thursday 3rd November between 
5.30pm and 7.30pm. 

We will be using our online booking system again 
this year so to book appointments with the class 

teachers, please head to  
parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage  

You will need child’s name and date of birth to 
log in. Should you have any issues logging into the 

online system, please contact the school 
reception for assistance. 

Thank you. 

 
We Won A Bronze Award! 

We have won the Sainsbury’s Sports Mark Bronze 
Award to recognise that our school is a fantastic 
sports school with great teaching in P.E, being 
involved in sporting fixtures across a range of 
sports and fabulous events within the school! 

 

parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage


 

 
   

  

  

  

  

  

  

Letters out this week: 
 

Year 3 Flu Vaccination 
Request Forms 

 
Parent Coffee Morning 

Invitations 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Date Event 

17
th

 
Oct 

Parents Maths 
Workshop 
Morning, 9am 
to 11am 

24
th

 – 28
th

 Oct 

Half Term 

31
st

 Oct 

INSET Day, pupils NOT in 

2
nd

 
Nov 

School 

Photographer 

in.  

2
nd

 
Nov 

Parents’ 
Evening, 
3.30pm to 
5.30pm 

3
rd

 
Nov 

Parents’ 
Evening, 
5.30pm to 
7.30pm 

 

Don’t forget we are running our Early Birds 
Breakfast club from 7.15am and our Bluebell 
After School Club till 6pm every school day. 

Please head to our website for further details 
and to book online. 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

Maths Morning Flyer 

 

Rights Respecting 

School Leaflet 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Superhero Day 

What a day! 
Yesterday was Superhero Day here at Iver and what a day it was. The children took part in a 

whole host of fantastic activities including maths challenges including Superhero algebra where 
they got to create their own top trumps games and literacy challenges like creating their own 

comic strips! 

   

Year 4 Tesco Trips 

Our wonderful Year 4 classes went on class 
trips this week to Tesco’s in Gerrards Cross to 
learn all about how food is preserved once it 
has been harvested, where food comes from, 
what seasonal produce is and even had the 

chance to go behind the scenes and see what 
goes on to make a supermarket run. 

We would like to thank our parent helpers 
who came with us over the two mornings, the 

children had such a wonderful time. 

 

 

PGL! 
“PGL was an enjoyable and fun trip that we’ll 

never forget. The best parts were the giant 
swing because it was a team task where we 
had to pull a rope which lifted two people on 
the swing at a time. Another really great part 
of the trip was the trapeze which was a long 
pole with steps, the aim was to climb up to 
the top of the pole, don’t worry, you had a 

harness on. Once you reach to top, you pull a 
rope and your off! 

We went kayaking as well but we fell in the 
water which was freezing! 

The staff there were amazing!” 
By Ella, Lenai and Rosie 

 
 

Check Out The Book Swap! 
Our Book Swap Bookcase has been up and 
running for a few weeks now and we are 
thrilled to say it has been a huge success!  

Than you to everyone who has helped us by 
donating books to get the project off the 

ground and everyone who has come to swap 
a book, it’s fantastic to see such an excited 

view towards reading! 
 

 

School Photos 
Our school photographer will be in school for 

individual photos and sibling photos on 
Wednesday 2

nd
 November. Parents will have 

the opportunity to come in for family photos 
from 3.15pm that day.  

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

